
From: 	 Ramey, Jenna (USAAZ) <Contractor> 
To: 	 Sherwood, Robert (USAAZ) <Contractor> 
Sent: 	 2/10/2011 11:24:30 AM 
Subject: 	 RE: New Zealand Herald request 

Will do. I did a preliminary edit of the Crooke release (Grand Canyon assault) and have saved 
it in the draft bin for you to take a look at. 

	Original Message 	 
From: Sherwood, Robert (USAAZ) <Contractor> 
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 9:18 AM 
To: Ramey, Jenna (USAAZ) <Contractor> 
Subject: FW: New Zealand Herald request 

Thanks, 

Robbie 

	Original Message 	 
From: Peter Huck [mailto:huckp@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 9:38 PM 
To: Sherwood, Robert (USAAZ) <Contractor> 
Subject: New Zealand Herald request 

Hi Robbie, 

I'm writing a piece for the New Zealand Herald about illegal arms sales from the US to Mexico, 
using straw buyers, and see that your office indicted 34 people last year in connection with 
arms smuggling in one case. Is it possible to see the indictments? I imagine they're posted 
on-line, but I don't have a case number. I'd also like some comment from your office on the 
impending case. I understand that you won't be able to give case details, evidence etc, that 
may arise in court, but some background would be useful. I'd like to get some idea of the 
scale of this problem and what the US is doing to combat the trade, as we understand weapons 
sometimes end up in cartel hands. 

Would a phone interview be possible? I'd call you. 

All best, 

Peter Huck 
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